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Consider recommendations regarding the Employee Relations Items - DDAA and SEIU Local 620, as follows:

a) Approve an increase of $20 biweekly in the benefit allowance for employees represented by the Deputy
District Attorneys Association (DDAA) and for unrepresented attorneys, effective June 30, 2008; and

b) Approve the restoration of any vacation leave balance hours that would otherwise be forfeited by one
employee represented by the Service Employees International Union Local 620 (Local 620) in the Sheriff's
Department between pay periods 12-2008 and 17-2008.
[Enter body here.]
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